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Meetings at Halton Region, 1151 Bronte Rd., Oakville, L6M 3L1
Visit halton.ca for full schedule.

COVID-19 Update: Halton Waste Management Programs and Services

Halton Waste Management Site (HWMS)

Location: 5400 Regional Road 25, Milton

Open during regular operating hours: Monday – Saturday | 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

COVID-19 Service Reminders:

• Physical distancing measures are in effect at the HWMS. Expect longer than normal wait times when visiting the site.
• Only credit or debit is being accepted (no cash or coins).
• If necessary, you can pick up or exchange Blue Boxes and Green Carts at HWMS. To limit interaction with staff, you will be required to pick up and carry containers to your

vehicle on your own.
• The Reuse Depot remains closed until further notice. Please do not leave items at community donation bins. Many organizations have stopped collecting clothing and

household items at this time.

• Staff are not permitted to help unload items. Please bring additional help if unloading heavy items.

Event Cancellations
In response to the Provincial emergency orders and public
health direction, all Spring waste events at the HWMS have been
cancelled through June 30. Thank you for your patience during this
challenging time.

Spring Compost Giveaway
The Spring Compost Giveaway, originally
scheduled May 4 to 10, has been cancelled.
Please consider donating to your local
food bank in lieu of this event.

HWMS Spring Sunday Openings

Spring Sunday Openings at the Halton Waste Management Site,
which were scheduled for every Sunday between May 1 and
June 30, from 8 a.m. to noon, have been cancelled.

Special Waste Drop-off Days

Special Waste Drop-off Days have been cancelled through June
30. Residents can drop off household hazardous waste at the
Household Hazardous Waste Depot for proper disposal.

During this challenging time, Halton
Region is taking extra measures to
protect the health of our essential
workers, support the community and
ensure the critical services you rely on
are there when you need them.

As the COVID-19 situation evolves,
we are following public health
recommendations and are working
with our contractors to assess potential
impacts on our programs and services.
Curbside collection programs and
drop off services at the Halton Waste
Management Site (HWMS) will continue,
with some event cancellations and
service suspensions still in place.

Please visit halton.ca/waste to get the
latest information or sign up to receive
weekly updates.

Curbside Collection Reminders:
• Curbside Blue Box, Green Cart, Yard Waste and

garbage collection continues as scheduled.

• Bulk waste collection remains suspended until
further notice.

• Metal and appliances are collected by appointment only.

Please contact us, as soon as possible, if you have any accessibility needs at Halton Region events or meetings.
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Please bag and tie all organic materials such as
tissues in compostable bags before placing at
the curb.

All garbage materials including masks,
disposable gloves & personal hygiene products
should also be bagged and tied.

Loose items will not be collected.

Bag and tie your waste to keep collection
crews safe

they can. Following an open
call for assistance from a
Waterloo-based 3D printer
sales company, the library
started 3D printing parts of
face shields to be donated to
front-line health workers.

Now, whenever a staff

Though the Halton Hills
Public Library has been
closed for over a month,
staff have been using the fa-
cilities to pitch in where

member is at the library,
parts for the shield are be-
ing printed, though King
couldn't say how many
parts have been printed or
shipped, or how long it takes
to print.

Inksmith, based in Wa-

terloo, released designs for
two types of face shield for
front-line workers, that,
while pending Health Cana-
da approval, are being pro-
vided to hospitals and
health-care providers in
need.
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LIBRARY 3D PRINTING FACE SHIELD PARTS
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The Halton Hills
Public Library
Georgetown
branch.
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